
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Timberlea Public School is proud to be partnering with The Centre of Hope 
and their Raise the Roof campaign to help bring awareness to homelessness in 
Fort McMurray. On Tuesday, February 3rd, 2015 Timberlea School will be 
hosting the 2nd Annual Toque Tuesday Assembly. To show your support of 
this cause you are invited to purchase a Toque or Socks for $10.00 with all 
proceeds going to The Centre of Hope.  Toques and Socks will be delivered 
to your son/daughter's classroom on February 3rd and students will be 
encouraged to wear this toque/socks for our 2nd Annual Toque Tuesday 
Assembly. Following this special assembly we will host a Sock-Hop to 
celebrate. There will also be other opportunities to assist in raising money 
through the Sock-Hop and a Spirit Week. Students also have the option of 
showing their support by bringing a toonie and wearing their own toque on 
February 3rd.    

 
If you are interested in purchasing toque(s)/ socks to support this cause 
please fill out the bottom portion of this notice and bring it back to your 
homeroom teacher by Monday, January 19th.  Photos of size and style of 
the toque being sold are posted on our school Facebook page as well as our 
twitter account. 

______________________________________________________ 

Toques and Socks are $10.00 each. Please indicate how many you would like to 
purchase and return this form and money with your child to the classroom teacher. Note: 
cheques can be made payable to: Timberlea Public School. 
 
Name:______________________
Class:______________________ 

Would like to purchase: 

 _______number of socks and / or ______ number of toques. 

 
Please return to your teacher by Monday, January 19, 2015. 


